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the Municipal Auditorium in Kansas City.

Regarding a further comment in your letter of
June 3, as to the confusion on the part of the coaches
regarding tournament arrangements - as I have ine
dicated above,that whole matter should be threshed
out very soon and that information should be em=
bedied in any first publicity releases regarding
next year's tournament. = And, by the way, as soon
as we are able to get our final report, it is my
definite conviction we should send a summary of
lagt yearts tournament results to each member of
the Coaches Association,

I am trying to arrange a get=together in Minneee
polis at the time of the N.C.A.A. track meet, If
we can have a chance to talk to the Executive Come
mittee as a whole, or in part, at that time, it
seems to me we should do so., I trust if such an
arrangement can be effected that you would find
it possible to be there.

Very sincerely yours,
#

UQII
H. G. Olsen

an. N.C.A.A, Basketball
HGO: M Tournament Committee
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